DEFT RF@I D COMPIENSATION
Plan . Save . Grow

MEMORANDUM
TO: CHAIR DEBORAH KAFOURY
FROM: CHRIS YAGER, PLAN ADMINSTRATOR

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT TO DEFERRED COMPENSATION COMMITTELE

DATE: OCTOBER 3, 2016

On behalf of the Multnomah County Deferred Compensation Committee, we would like
to request the appointment of John Tydlaska to the Multhomah County Deferred
Compensation Committee per section 3.1 of the County’s Deferred Compensation Plan.
One member recently resigned due to leaving employment with the County. John is
currently the County’s Economic Development Analyst and holds degrees in accounting
and law.

Pursuant to the plan bylaws, the committee shall consist of the Plan Administrator, who
will chair the committee, the designated County Attorney and three members who are
participants in the plan and appointed by the County Chair. The committee members,
with the exception of the Plan Administrator and County Attorney, serve one five (5) year
term. Committee members may be reappointed at the end of the designated term.

Sincerely,

Chris Yager,

Multnomah County Plan Administrator
Chris.d.yager@multco.us
503-988-7581

cc: Mark Campbell, Chief Financial Officer




